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officers

October 12, 1972

harles h. bendheir Rabbi Norman Lamm

The Jewish Center

131 West 86th Street

New York, New York 10024

& erasiid Dear Rabbi Lamm:

The writer wishes to refer to his letter to you of April 14,
regarding your pledge of an annual contribution of $1, 000.00,
as an ongoing contribution for the maintenance of our Mikvah
on West 78th Street.

As you were advised at the meeting at the home of Mr. Bendheim
committee on April 11, the funds are sorely needed, and you indicated that

we can normally expect the above amount as a lump sum by

Rosh Hashanah of each year.

To date we have not received any monies honoring your pledge,
i bt and in view of the need for funds at this time, I would appreciate
lswrence Kob if you could arrange to forward a check to the attention of the
writer.

Thanking you for your cooperation, and with k indest personal
regards,

Very trul yours, :
C.= 7 /</ < L

C.H.Bendheim/jg



